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Curiously, a case involving the allegations of theft larger than any reported on
the DOL website is omitted from the DOL's report. That case involved a
UFCW Local in New York City and three of its union leaders who are alleged
to have "extorted or stole over $2.4 million from the Union and employers
whose employees belonged to the Union" over the period set forth in the
indictment.

The United States Attorney's press release about the case can be found
here.
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http://www.justice.gov/usao/nys/pressreleases/October11/fazioetalarrestspr.pdf

